Board meeting tonight

N Paul <newtonpaul3@gmail.com>
Tue 7/9/2024 9:36 AM

To:Allison Weinraub <concerns@newhempstead.org>

@ 2 attachments (531 KB)
ATTO00001.txt; IMG_1596.jpg;

Good day. | hope all is well. | am writing because a neighbor shared this letter with me and | have not received this notice. A few neighbors | had spoken to did not receive this
letter.

| believe this meeting should be postponed due to these letters not being received until late yesterday after 5pm and some not received at all.

Also, with the proposal, it does not specify how many units? We would also like to know how this will impact utilities? Environment? Taxes? Traffic?
How will this impact Gloria Drive?

Any additional information that will help make the best possible decision.

Please confirm receipt.

Thanks in advance,
Newton



